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Friday 23rd June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

CLASS 2 VISIT TO AXBRIDGE – MONDAY 17TH JULY 
 
I am writing to inform you of an exciting trip for Class 2 pupils to Axbridge. This links in with our geography and 
history topic of ‘Axbridge: The Heart of a Town’. We will have the opportunity to explore the King John’s Hunting 
Lodge Museum, St John’s Church, the Town Hall and discover more about Axbridge’s history. 
 
A charge of £7.50 per child is requested please. This is primarily the cost of return coach travel. This will be shown 
on your ParentPay account as ‘Axbridge Trip’ and your consent and payment should be made no later than 
WEDNESDAY 12th JULY. For any parent/carers who have received free school meals under the Pupil Premium 
scheme either now or in the past, there will not be any charge but your written consent will be required. Please 
send this via e-mail to office@sandfordprimary.org, if applicable. NB: This does not apply to those in receipt of 
standard KS1 free school meals. 
 
We will be departing Sandford Primary at approximately 9.30am and will return to school in time for a normal 
3.15pm collection. School uniform is to be worn; however, comfortable trainers can be worn instead of school 
shoes if you wish. A bottle of water and healthy snack should be provided for mid-morning, together with a 
packed lunch from home (or ordered IN ADVANCE using Aspens Select and no later than THURSDAY 13th JULY). 
Hopefully, the weather will be lovely, so please make sure a sun hat and sun cream are also provided – keep an 
eye on the forecast for if we need a raincoat instead! 
 
If there are any parents that would like to volunteer to come with us to cover our ratios, please let me know, 
either in person or via Class Dojo. 
 
Many thanks, 

 
Chloë Davis (Class 2 teacher) 
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